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State Senator Malcolm A. Smith To Host A Second Series Of His
District Wide Listening Tour

MALCOLM A. SMITH  January 23, 2006

State Senator Malcolm A. Smith (D-Queens) announced today that he will once again embark

on a district wide listening tour.

"After a productive listening tour this past fall, [ am excited to revisit communities in my
district to discuss important issues with my constituents. This is an opportunity for me to
hear firsthand the questions and concerns that are most important to the people I

represent,” said Senator Smith.

The next listening tour will be Tuesday, February 1, from 6:30-8:30 pm, in Flushing, Queens.
"My recent listening tour provided me with insight into the lives of my constituents. I look
forward to continuing my tour so that I can reach out to everyone in my district and give

them the opportunity to share their thoughts and concerns with me," said Senator Smith.

For more information on the listening tour please contact Senator Malcolm A. Smith’s

district office at 718-528-4290.



